
 

 

Pewsey Area Board – 22 November 2010 

Chairman’s Announcements 

Adverse Winter Weather – Call for Partnership Working 
 
Wiltshire Council is looking to expand its partnership working with the city, town and 
parish councils should problems be caused by adverse winter conditions. 
 
Wiltshire Council is encouraging local Councils to record their interest in working with 
us to help provide services during adverse weather conditions.  This could involve 
being a local agent for storing salt, or refilling salt bins, or mechanical salting of 
footpaths and roads.       
 
This partnership working will help us jointly to provide a better and more extensive 
coverage at a time when resources will be fully stretched.  
 
The local councils are asked to register their interest via their Community Area 
Manager before 30 November 2010. 
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